
• Library Staff Report, June 2024 

With a lot of configuration and updating the New Library circulation software 
went live on June 17th.There are still a few things being worked on behind the 
scenes. 

I have been meeting with staff and volunteers on a one to one basis to go over the 
details of working with the new software. 

Circulation is up and running smoothly, Cataloging will take a bit longer to learn. 

Over all, I am very pleased with the transition. 

 

Yavapai County deposited $9,072 into the Town checking account on May 30th, 
2024, this was the second half payment for the FY 23/24 contribution from the 
Yavapai County Free Library District. 

 

Community Art Program 

Art program staff are working on a reorganization of materials getting ready for a 
Fall series of new classes. We will report in the next Town newsletter.  

Handmade books created by Art room staff are now available for sale as a Library 
Fundraiser in the Library. 

 

Old Book Room 

We are now open four days per week, come on up and see what erica and staff 
have done to the room. 

 

Sincerely  

Kathleen Jarvis 

 


